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Agenda/Minutes 

01/30/2019 

 

1.) Dual Enrollment Update-Ms. Renee Herron 

Ms. Herron gave a detailed update of how things are going with dual enrollment.  In 

the Spring  of 2019 term we have 80 students involved in dual enrollment college 

classes and they are collectively taking 125 classes at Toccoa Falls, N. GA Tech, and 

Piedmont. The committee had many interesting questions and Ms. Herron did an 

excellent job with her explanations. 

 

2.) New form for Dual Enrollment-Ms. Herron  

Ms. Herron presented a simpler enrollment form for DE, which is required each 

semester to remain enrolled in dual enrollment. This form reflects the information 

required by the State of Georgia. The team liked the form. Mr. Kersh made a motion 

to adopt the new form, Ms. Rogers gave a second, and the team unanimously voted in 

favor. 

 

3.) Charter Funds Update 

The School Governance Team briefly discussed charter funds and the fact that by next 

meeting the team would like to consider ideas for how to spend the funds on 

“innovative” ideas that would benefit the entire student body. 

 

4.) Principal Opening Discussion 

The SGT discussed their ideas for filling the principal opening for the 2019-20 school 

year. 

 


